
City of Bennington 

December 2023 Newsletter 

You are invited to an open house at the Bennington City Office on December 14th 

from 9:00 am to Noon. We will have refreshments and you can look around at 

the newly renovated City Office! Hope to see you there!!! 

There will be a special Christmas Winter Wonderland display on the corner of 

Princeton and Nelson Street this year! Make sure to stop by and walk through, 

take pictures and enjoy!!! Merry Christmas from the City of Bennington. 



Please look for a survey in your water bill regarding lead and copper testing. 

Please fill out ASAP and return to the office or you may go to the website 

www.cityofbennington.com and fill out the survey there. This is very valuable 

information we need to have for the Kansas Department of Health and 

Environment. Thanks! 

Reminder that animal tags for 2024 will need to be purchased after the 1st of the 

year. We will announce the date of the annual animal clinic in January. 

We are still looking for someone to run the Bennington Swimming Pool for the 

2024 season. Please call the City Office at 785-488-3767. Please spread the word 

so we can open the pool next year. 

Water and Sewer rates for the billing January 1st 2024 have changed. Kansas 

Rural Water looked at our rates and refigured them based on the cost of 

supporting our water and sewer funds. The new rates will be the same for 

everyone, including residential and business's regardless of the meter size. A 

minimum bill for the first 1000 gallons will be $21.47, and every 1000 gallons after 

that will be $6.38 and the Sewer rates will be a flat rate of $24.03 as suggested by 

the KRWA study. This represents an approximate $8.00 increase a month. 


